
I would ask you to pass this bill in support of Salem Cinema.  They provide an important venue for the entire community.  They have 
struggled to stay afloat during an entire year of closure, and still have to deal with decreased customers due to limits placed upon 
them by the coronavirus rules and regulations.  They have done everything possible to be able to stay afloat.  We love Salem 
Cinema and have missed attending movies there this past year.  The people of Salem need this theater in our community..  Please 
let’s pass HB3376 and help these businesses.


